


policies that do not penalize legitimate cash transactions;
• Instructs the Municipal Clerk to send this resolution to all Canadian municipalities, the
Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM), the Ontario Municipal Association, the Minister
of Finance, Emma Harrison, our local MP, the Ontario Chamber of Commerce, and First
Nations, calling for unified opposition;
• Urges other municipalities to pass similar resolutions to protect the rights of their residents
and businesses
CARRIED.
 
Sincerely,  
 
Liz Ross, Deputy Clerk
Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan
Tel: | Fax: 705-295-6405 | Email: 
20 Third Street, PO Box 70, Keene, ON K0L 2G0 

This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, delete this e-mail and destroy any copies. Any
dissemination or use of this information by a person other than the intended recipient is unauthorized and may be
illegal. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance.
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 




